
Spider-Man Detour :  Student Notice

“The Amazing Spider-Man 2” is being filmed in downtown Rochester April 30 – May 9.  There are some temporary changes 
you need to be aware of if you normally transfer buses downtown on Main St. to or from school.

Here are some important things you’ll need to know:  

•	 A large section of Main St. – from Chestnut St. to Plymouth Ave. - will be closed April 30 – May 9.  During this time 
period, your bus will not be able to travel to the usual bus transfer locations at Main St. & Clinton Ave., and Main 
St. & St. Paul St. 

•	 The bus will bring you to a new, temporary transfer spot on the Broad St. Bridge, near the Blue Cross Arena and 
the Downtown Library.   Please see the map on the back side of this handout.  

•	 Representatives from RTS will be available to assist students during the busier morning and afternoon hours. 

•	 Please be sure to check the digital sign above the bus windshield to make sure you board the right bus for your transfer. 

•	 In addition, our “Where’s My Bus?” feature will not be in service during the detour period.  Please see your printed 
bus schedule, or online version,  for the most accurate times for your stops.   

AGAIN, IF YOU NORMALLY TRANSFER BUSES ON MAIN STREET AS PART OF YOUR TRIP TO OR FROM SCHOOL, PLEASE NOTE 
THAT FROM APRIL 30 – MAY 9, THE USUAL TRANSFER POINTS WILL NOT BE AVAILABLE AND A NEW TRANSFER AREA WILL 

BE IN PLACE ON THE BROAD STREET BRIDGE, NEAR THE BLUE CROSS ARENA AND THE DOWNTOWN LIBRARY.
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